Newsletter

A Note From Our President

Christy Magee, President

Dear PA/DE Chapter friends,

A BIG Thank you to everyone who made the Fall Multistate Conference a success! I must admit, I was worried with it being in Albany and was delighted at how many PA Chapter members attended. The Desmond Hotel did not disappoint with the friendliest staff, amazing atrium, convenient airport shuttling and delicious food. But I must admit I will always have fond memories of sitting in the hotel bar, hovered around a PA Chapter member's phone watching the Eagles beat the Vikings and singing the EAGLES chant after all three TD's! Did I mention we were in Giants' territory? I am guessing that is the reason they could not get the Thursday night Prime game up on their TVS but that didn't stop us. Great networking throughout the Conference and enjoyed meeting many first time attendees.



We have received amazing feedback about our breakouts. One of my favorites was the Women's Networking Event where we were able to network, meet new contacts and first-time attendees and play a few fun rounds of The Feud. Thank you to Sue Wilusz Marano for coordinating. Do you have ideas for Spring Conference Networking events? Let me know!

Speaking of, SAVE THE DATE for the Spring Conference on March 19-20th in King of Prussia. We are looking for an ESOP in the KOP area to host a tour and/or Keynote address. Please reach out to me if your ESOP is interested.



COMPANY INFO



OFFICERS & STATE CAPTAINS

Christy Magee President 215-826-1112 cmagee@dvlnet.com

Tina Langlois VP of Programming 484-437-6038 tina.langlois@ chartwellfa.com

Lindsay Shafer VP of Programming (215) 753-0303 lindsay@praxiscg.com

Kara Smith VP of Membership 223-322-7310 ksmith@hrg-inc.com Mike Borinski VP of Advocacy 215-641-9400 mborinski@ bradfordwhite.com

Kelly Forester VP of Fundraising (215) 526-2164 kforester@ newageindustries.com

Susan Wilusz VP of Communication 215-343-0500 smw@ valuemanagementinc.com

SEND US YOUR NEWS!

Let's Stay Connected!

Please send in any pictures or activities your company is doing during this unique time that is helping keep your ESOP alive. You can tweet us at @ ESOPPADE or email smw@ valuemanagementinc.com





Congratulations to DVL Group, Inc. for winning the PA/DE Chapter Company of the Year. PLEASE consider nominating your company via https://www.esopassociation.org/chapters/pennsylvania-delaware for the 2024 award. The 2024 online nomination form is COMING SOON! The application is online and easy to complete and we love to read the submissions about what makes your ESOP special. Want some tips? Click here: https://assets-tea.s3.us-east-2.amazonaws.com/assets/public/2020-12/ESOP%20Employee%20Owner%20 of%20the%20Year%20Helpful%20Ideas3.pdf













The Pennsylvania/Delaware Chapter of The ESOP Association is made up of more than 140 ESOP companies and professional service providers in the states of Pennsylvania and Delaware. Our mission is to help our ESOP companies excel by providing our members with educational and networking opportunities. We are looking for volunteers to be Committee Members who will give 8-10 hours per year of their time to assist the Chapter Officers with the Chapter initiatives.

This is a great opportunity to learn more about employee ownership, to promote ESOPs, to network with employee owners, to get growth/leadership experience outside of your company, and to be able to be a part of the succession planning for current Chapter Officers.

Please complete this survey to help us in this initiative: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/5RK55KY